

NEGATIVE NEWS!!

THERE MAY NOT BE THE POPUL!
AND MUCH LOVED GURINGAI
FESTIVAL THIS YEAR, 2018

WHY?

BECAUSE NONE OF THE NORTH S COUNCILS HAS OFFERED THEIR U ASSISTANCE AND FUNDING

WHAT SHALL WE DO ABOUT THIS

GET THE WORD OUT!!

CONTACT OUR LOCAL COUNCILLOUR LOCAL MPS, OUR LOCAL PAP.
OUR LOCAL COMMUNITY GROUP!

GET THE WORD OUT!!

* Rec excellent Ganingai Festival website

** LATEST NEWS **

Northern Beaches Councillor, Vincent De Luca, will be speaking to this at the next Northern Beaches Council meeting

at:

The Council Chambers, Civic Drive, Dee Why

óπ·

Tuesday 27 March 2018 at 6pm

If you wish to speak, apply in the Public Forum:

https://help.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/s/article/Request-to-speak-at-Council-Meeting-Public-Forum

Otherwise, you are free to attend as a member of the public.